
 

NOTICE REGARDING FINANCIAL AID FRAUD 

Southern State Community College (SSCC) follows established guidelines for the prevention, 
identification of, and response to indications of identity theft and financial aid fraud. This notice 
provides a summary of student rights, responsibilities, and preventative measures regarding financial aid 
fraud. 
 
What are Identity Theft and Financial Aid Fraud? 

1) The first is when unscrupulous individuals use personally identifying information of other people 
(identity theft) to apply for admission to college and to receive financial aid, and then enroll in classes. 
Often, the victimized “student” is not aware that they have been enrolled in classes, and the financial 
aid refunds in their name are sent to the individual who is perpetrating the fraud. This frequently results 
in the victimized student being left with unpaid debt at the institution and with the U.S. Department of 
Education due to student loans that were obtained in their name. These students must then go through 




